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Headteacher: Susannah Storey 

 

25 September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Trip to Geevor Tin Mine 
 
On Wednesday 9th October 2024 Emerald Class will be visiting Geevor Tin Mine. This will support 
the children’s current History topic and enable our children to learn about our mining heritage. 
During our visit we will take part in workshops, visit the Hard Rock Museum and experience the 
fascinating Underground Tour. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving school first thing and will return by 3:15pm. Please drop off 
and collect your child from school at the usual times. 
  
The children need to wear full school uniform, together with a warm coat, sensible shoes and a 
water bottle. They will need to bring a snack and a packed lunch. 
 
If your child requires a school packed lunch please indicate this on the return slip attached 
and return to the school office by Monday 30th September 2024. 
 
This trip is being kindly sponsored by Cornish Metals, who have agreed to pay all transport costs 
and the entry cost for all children, therefore, on this occasion there will be no parent contribution 
required.  
 
Please complete the slip attached and return it to the school office by Monday 30th 
September 2024 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Ponsford  
Emerald Class Teacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Trip to Geevor Tin Mine – Wednesday 9th October 2024 
 
CHILD NAME……………………………………………………………  
 
I give permission for my child to attend this trip 
My child requires a school packed lunch   Ham/Cheese 
My child will bring a packed lunch from home  
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………………..  Parent/Carer 
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